
 

 

 

Dear Riverview Parents, 

We hope that you enjoyed the day and your children were able to get outside and play 
in the snow.  It is also important to remember that today marks the 27th anniversary of 
the National Day of Service celebrating the life and legacy of Dr. Martin Luther King, 
Jr.  As you know, we are embedded in a two-year pandemic marked by hardship, 
struggle, fatigue and deep division. Now is as an important time as ever to remember 
the values of courage, truth, justice, compassion, dignity, humility and service through 
love, forgiveness, and peace (all of which he so gracefully exemplified).  "Life's most 
persistent and urgent question," he asked, was "what are you doing for others?"   

Enjoy the remainder of the evening, be prepared for a solid week of school beginning 
tomorrow, remember Dr. King's call to service, and continue to stay happy, peaceful, 
and safe. 

Sincerely, 

  

The Riverview Administration 

 


